
JANET H. JOHNSON, besides writing sections of and edit­
ing the preliminary report on the first season at Quseir 
and spending a month in Egypt, and working on the 
Demotic Dictionary, has become a member of the proj­
ect team investigating Greek magical papyri from 
Roman Egypt, with which the Demotic magical texts she 
has studied are contemporary and share many impor­
tant elements. She is currently checking their transla­
tions of the Egyptian passages that appear in the Greek 
texts, in Greek script, and studying the relationships 
between the Greek and Egyptian materials. This year 
Ms. Johnson was elected to the Board of Governors of 
the American Research Center in Egypt. 
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